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Happy Valentine’s Day

As the teachers, Aimee, Ashley, and 
Devin are here to help if you have any 
questions about. 

Our building opens at 7:00 am  and closes at 6:00 pm.  
We are providing an AM snack, PM snack, and lunch. If 
you decide to pack extra snacks or a home lunch, it 
must be peanut-free and in a disposable bag. We are 
supplying sippy cups for Toddlers and Beginners and 
disposable cups for everyone else. Your child’s bedding 
will go home daily to be cleaned. Please provide 
weather appropriate extra clothes that can stay here at 
school.

Dates to Remember:
2/4: Stuffed Animal Day
2/12: Wear Pink and Red

Valentine’s Day Parties at 3:00
2/15: CLOSED

2/17: Pajama Day
2/23: Crazy Sock Day

*Don’t be late, $25 late fee charges are applied 
automatically the following Wednesday.  

Just a few reminders… 

• Pick up and drop off takes place out front of 

the building.

• Children’s temperatures are screened daily.

• Please remain 6 feet away from other families. 

• Masks are required for 2 years old and up.

• If you want to schedule a time to speak with 

your child’s teacher, please ask the 

administration team.

We hope everyone is having a happy and healthy winter. 
Please remember it is cold and flu season; remind all children 
to continue to wash their hands and cover their mouths when 
they cough and sneeze to prevent germs from spreading. If 
your child is feeling under the weather,  please keep them 
home until they are feeling better to make sure the other 
children and staff can stay as healthy as possible. We have a 
72-hour sick policy. This month the children will be decorating 
the classrooms for Valentine’s Day and talking about the 
meaning of Valentine’s Day. We will also be discussing 
President’s day the week of February 15th. Towards the end of 
the month, we will be doing our Early Bird Registration and 
Summer Registration, so make sure to look out for paperwork 
and emails about enrolling for both. If you have any questions, 
feel free to ask the management team.

Please Remember…

-CBA is a peanut free school.  We have several 
students with severe allergies to peanuts and tree 
nuts.  Please refrain from sending any nut products in 
with your child(ren). 
-Sick policy:  If your child gets sent home with a fever, 
or due to vomiting or diarrhea they must be 72 hours 
symptom and medication free before returning to 
school. 
-All paperwork must be refilled out every 6 months 
(physicals are needed every year). 
- Tuition payments are weekly.  Tuition payments are 
due for the following week of school.  Please note a 
$25 late fee is applied at 12:00 on Wednesdays for 
late tuition.  (Sign up for ACH through ALMA to avoid 
late payments). 


